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PEACE POLE 

The York Campus of HACC 

recently saw the installation of a 

Peace Pole on campus. The Peace 

Pole is a widely recognized symbol 

of human efforts to achieve 

peaceful resolution of conflicts 

both interpersonally and 

internationally. 

The Peace Pole Project was started 

in Japan by Masahisa Goi (1916 – 

1980), who dedicated his life to 

spreading the message, “May Peace 

Prevail on Earth”. Mr. Goi was 

greatly affected by the destruction 

caused by World War II and the 

atomic bombs which fell on the city 

of Hiroshima and Nagasaki. 

 After Mr. Goi authored the Universal Peace Message in 1955, a great 

number of people gathered in support of his vision and activities to spread 

the Peace Message were promoted throughout Japan. Soon after, Peace 

Poles inscribed with the Peace Message began to appear in various 

locations across Japan initiating the start of The Peace Pole Project.  

The Peace Pole Project was first introduced to the United States with the 

opening of The World Peace Prayer Society offices in San Francisco and 

New York in 1986, The International Year of Peace. Peace Poles are now 

the most recognized international peace symbol and monument the world 

over with more than 200,000 Peace Poles standing in over 190 countries. 

Our Peace Pole features the words “May Peace Prevail on Earth” in four 

languages: Spanish, Arabic, Chinese, and English. Though Hindi is 

technically spoken by more people than Arabic, we chose Arabic because 

of the language being more widely spoken here at HACC York. You can 

go to the following link to view an interesting diagram of the world’s 

languages (http://www.lucasinfografia.com/Mother-tongues).  

The York campus Peace Pole was donated by Ann Marie and John Judson. 

It is located just right of the steps to the student entrance of the Leader 

building. There will be a formal dedication on Tuesday, September 25 

at 12:15 pm.  It will feature a few words spoken by the SGA president and 

the donors. Please plan to attend if your schedule allows.  

 

http://www.lucasinfografia.com/Mother-tongues
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YORK CAMPUS PUBLIC FORUM:  HEROIN – AN EPIDEMIC IN YORK COUNTY 

Presented by Pamela Gay  

HACC York Campus will be hosting a Public Forum presented by the York County 

Coroner, Pamela Gay, RN, CFN, D-ABMDI.  Ms. Gay has been a registered nurse for 

32 years with both critical care and emergency experience. She has also served as a 

member of York Hospital’s Forensic Nursing Team, in which she cared for individuals 

in our community who have been impacted by violence. Her team works directly with 

the District Attorney’s office and area police to aid in bringing justice to victims of 

abuse in our community. She and her Deputy Senior Prosecutor, Dave Sunday, will be 

visiting our campus and presenting a public forum titled “Heroin – An Epidemic in York County”. This topic is 

relevant to our campus community and all faculty and staff are invited to attend this event. Faculty should 

encourage their students to attend as well.   

The event will take place on Monday, October 26, 2015, from 7:00 – 9:00 pm in the Arthur J. Glatfelter 

Community Room.   Pam Gay’s presentation will address the role of the York County Coroner’s Office, and 

how they partner with Law Enforcement, Forensic Scientists, the District Attorney’s Office, and the Heroin 

Task Force to combat the changing face of heroin addiction.  Please RSVP to Christine Mummert 

(cmmummer@hacc.edu) if you will be attending. 

 

CAREER SERVICES CORNER 

Opportunities to partner: Career Services is looking for opportunities to partner with faculty and staff for Fall 

2015.  Please contact Career Services with questions or suggestions. 

In particular, I would welcome the opportunity to develop field-specific programming for your course(s).   

 Daytime Faculty:  Could we coordinate a Lunch and Learn / event for your class (or a series of classes) 

that focuses on a specific topic such as preparing business students for career development? 

 

 Evening Faculty:  Could we arrange for a pre-class “pizza session” with an outside speaker delivering 

field-specific career advice to your students? 

 

Reminder to students: Career Services is here for resume review, internship assistance, job search and mock 

interviewing needs. Please stop by Leader 105 with questions or to schedule an appointment to discuss what we 

can do for you!  

 

                    Career Services    ▪    Britta S. Schwab   ▪    Leader 105    ▪   717-801-3219    ▪    bsschwab@hacc.edu 

 

mailto:cmmummer@hacc.edu
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LEARN TO FISH WITH THE OFFICE OF COLLEGE ADVANCEMENT  

 

We’ve all heard the quote, “Give a man a fish, and you feed him for a day. Teach a man to fish, and you feed 

him for a lifetime.” 

 

The Teach You to Fish video series from the Office of College Advancement will empower you to handle tasks 

like: 

 

 Using templates to create flyers, 

brochures and more for current students 

and employees 

 Downloading and using images from 

Flickr 

 Building awareness and engagement on 

Facebook and Twitter 

 Using WorkZone to manage integrated 

marketing communications projects 

 Incorporating life-changing efficiency 

tips into your work 

 Interviewing with the media 

 Managing your website content 

 Mastering Associated Press style 

 Incorporating the YOURS brand in your work 

 

To watch the videos, please visit the Teach You to Fish YouTube playlist: 

https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLMEs09ZGvyw2U6-MRIboVuXELu8oL1nPY 

 

 

YORK CAMPUS CONVOCATION  

Please plan to join us as we celebrate our 10th academic year!   

We’ll start the celebration off with Convocation in the Arthur 

J. Glatfelter Community Room at 3:30.  At 5:00 we will enjoy 

a BBQ dinner followed by the Faculty Semester Kickoff at 

6:00. Everyone is invited and we hope you plan to join us! 

Let’s take this opportunity to celebrate HACC York!  

Kindly RSVP electronically by August 4. You may do so by 

referring to the email sent by Dr. Ski on Tuesday, July 21. 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLMEs09ZGvyw2U6-MRIboVuXELu8oL1nPY
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BOOKSTORE NEWS 

 
Come check out the promotions and all the new merchandise in the 

bookstore. We have lots of electronics, back to school necessities and 

HACC merchandise. Also be sure to take a look at the new business 

attire items such as men & women’s HACC polos and sweaters. 
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SAFETY AND SECURITY NEWS 
 

The National Association of Clery Compliance Officers and 

Professionals (NACCOP) held its annual conference on campus safety, 

law enforcement issues on college campuses and universities, and 

Clery Act compliance issues. Led by Dolores Stafford, Executive 

Director of NACCOP and President and CEO of D. Stafford & 

Associates who has been providing campus safety & federal 

compliance consulting services since 1997. As an active practitioner 

for more than 26 years, Stafford has assisted institutions in assessing 

the security, safety and federal compliance on their college campuses. 

Safety and Security Assistant Director Edwin Dominguez and York 

Campus Safety and Security Supervisor/ Clery Compliance Officer 

Matt Rose attended the conference in Baltimore, MD.  

Dominguez and Rose were asked to participate on a committee to help 

prepare compliance resources tailored to serve the unique needs of two 

year institutions. Most NACCOP resources are written from the viewpoint of the four year residential 

institution. Through this committee, Ms. Stafford is seeking to provide resources that will serve the unique 

needs of community colleges and other two year institutions specifically. Future meetings are to be scheduled.  

As an institution, HACC has done a great job ensuring that our college maintains compliance and staying up to 

date on the latest requirements and legislative changes. A special thanks to our Compliance Officer, Matt Rose 

for helping HACC remain compliant with the Clery Act and its amendments. 
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

    

     

FAREWELL AND THANK YOU 

We would like to wish Liz Dunn, Math 

Department Chair, lots of luck in her new 

home at the Gettysburg campus. Thanks 

for being a part of the York campus. We 

will miss your smiling face!  
 

Be sure to check 

out the new 

entry sign at the 

Cytec and 

Goodling 

parking lot. We 

are continuing 

to make it easier 

for folks to find 

their way 

around our 

awesome 

campus!  

NEW SIGNAGE AT CYTEC 
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LIBRARY NEWS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stop by the library and see our newest READ Posters!                                                  

Contest benefits the York Campus Steve Mundis  

                  Scholarship Fund 

 

 

Do you know students who need help with computer skills? 
 

We can help. Encourage your students to drop in at the library, learning center, or writing center for our 

informal Computer Boot Camp Aug 24th – Sept 4th. They’ll learn how to: 

 Access MyHACC portal, register, and change their passwords 

 check Hawkmail, attach, and send files 

 log in to, download from, and attach files in D2L  

 use a flash drive 

 print from HACC computers 

 use Microsoft Office 

 
 

Computer and Word Processing 

skills can make all the difference.  

We have easy-to-use books to help 

students become comfortable using 

the programs they will need to 

succeed in their classes.  
 

Do you know students who 

might need a computer to 

use at home?  

Let them know about the PC 
Loan program! 

The application for the Fall 
PC Loan program is available 
now through September 7.  Log 
in to: 
MyHACC > Student Success 
Resources > Bookmarks Plus,                                                                                
then click on “PC Loan 
Application.  
 


